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Hello Student Princes, we're excited to start planning for your arrival this Fall! 

 

Arrival is traditionally a full-day experience. All students start with Check-In at Campus 

Center, where you meet representatives from a variety of offices to make sure you have all 

your paperwork done and you're ready to start college.  

 

Next up is Orientation, where you and your family learn a little more about life at Heidelberg. 

Commuter students get a break after Orientation, while residential students get to move-in to 

their Halls! After dinner that evening, Welcome Week begins. 

 

Check-In for all new students is Friday, August 18 at 9:00am-11:00am. Some groups will 

have early arrival due to campus commitments, such as rehearsals or practice. You will be 

notified by your group's early arrival coordinator (likely your coach or director) if you are 

expected to arrive early. The only University early arrival groups are listed below: 

 

Football Team & Marching Band Check-In: August 8 at 9:00-11:00am 

Fall Sports & Musical Theatre Check-In: August 16 at 9:00-11:00am 

 

If you have any questions about Check-In, please reach out to the Office of Admission at the 

contact information below.  

 

In Berg Pride, 

 

Brad Gibson 

Director of Student Service Operations 

419-448-2330 

admission@heidelberg.edu 
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